

Parking Consultation «Number» «Street» «Area» «Post Code» Our Ref: Meadow 2024 Telephone: 0208 207 2277

Email: parking.policy@hertsmere.gov.uk

Date: April 2024

Dear Resident

Review of Meadow Road Parking Controls

Following the introduction of waiting restrictions and unrestricted parking places in Meadow Road in 2022, the council is now commencing a review of the scheme as part ongoing review of existing parking schemes in Borehamwood.

This proposal is seeking the views of residents living within Meadow Road and Shenley Road (part) to review if the existing parking rules are fit for purpose and to identify any parking issues which can be addressed. The key objective of the review is to identify possible alterations to the operation of the parking controls or whether it should be retained as it is.

A simple questionnaire is attached along with a freepost envelope (NO STAMP REQUIRED). Please take some time to complete the questionnaire, including comments and return it to us in the envelope provided. Alternatively, you can fill in the questionnaire and email it to parkingpolicy@hertsmere.gov.uk or online using this link Parking Consultations - Hertsmere Borough Council or using the QR code provided.



What happens next?

We will consider all comments received and we will write to you again with a summary of all the comments and explain how the council will respond. Due to the number of responses received during an informal consultation of this size, it will not be possible to reply to individual enquiries. Please send in your response by **Friday 24**th **May 2024**.

With thanks for your attention, we look forward to receiving your response.

Yours sincerely

Tunde Ogunro Traffic Engineer